2ATLIANCE

LARAMIE CHAMBER BUSINESS ALLIANCE

11/23/2020

Members of the Planning Commission and City Council,

Please accept this letter of support with regards to the proposed changes to the Unified Development
Code, section 15.14.040, Parking and Off-Street Loading.

The Laramie Chamber Business Alliance’s Community Development Liaison Committee (CDLC) has
reviewed the proposed language changes with the Planning Department and recommends approval by
each respective body.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly.

Respectfully,
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